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Reception are 
enjoying 

visiting the 
library. 

They are 
sharing and 
expressing 

preferences for 
books.



In RE, Year 4 placed the main events to the story of 
Abraham in chronological order.





Y6SC focusing on creating our own class census 
by collecting information about one another.



In RE the Reception children have been 
thinking about God’s creation        — how 
He made each of us, knows us, and loves 

us as part of His family. The children made 
collages of their faces to celebrate how 

special and unique they are. 



At Lego club, the children looked at 
some exciting jobs involving our 

oceans and built models of places 
where the ocean could be studied.



Our final creations from Lego club!



Year 5 are excited about the CCI project and 
thoroughly enjoyed their first lesson about filtration.



Reception have 
enjoyed learning and 

exploring in the 
outdoor area this 

week.



Year 3 had their joint liturgy on 
Wednesday afternoon reflecting 

on Psalm 78. 
They all reflected how they 

shouldn’t forget about all the 
wonderful things God 

has given them. 

Their mission is to sow 
the seeds of God’s love.



Both Year 1 classes  also joined together for prayer and liturgy. 
They focused on Psalm 78.7 “Never forget the deeds of the Lord”



Year One all thought of things 
they are thankful for.



Well done Year One!! 
What a great PE lesson with Mr. Miah. 

 You worked so well as a team 
and amazed us all!



Pupils in Year 3 Seacole started 
making their ‘cave walls’ for their 

prehistoric paintings. 
They enjoyed creating different 

textures.



Investigative play in Nursery this week.



In Science, year 4 were 
learning about the 

different functions of 
human teeth. 

They made some out of 
plasticine to distinguish the 
differences in appearance.



Year One celebrated 
The Exaltation of 

the Holy Cross 
in their class liturgy this 

week. 

Thinking of the cross and 
Jesus’ love prompted some 
further exploration during 

choosing time



Reception explored our school 
grounds on Friday, taking time 
to admire the beauty of God’s 

creation — 
from the smallest leaf 

          
to the widest sky

 
What a wonderful world 

He has made!



Year 1 have been talking 
about their past, present 
and future selves during 
History to develop their 
understanding of their 

individual histories.



Phonics Friday! 
This week Reception learned new sounds: i, n, m, d! 

We are working on our formation and pencil grip too. 
Watch here:

 https://x.com/i/status/1969064262086594605

https://x.com/i/status/1969064262086594605


We are so proud of our Sports Leaders. 
They completed their training and then 
delivered lunchtime sports sessions to 

some of our younger children.
 Amazing leadership skills. 

Lots more fun to come



Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is
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